
 
 
 
 
 

May 28, 2021 

 
 
 

 

School District 69 (Qualicum) 

 
COUGAR ALERT 

 

 

We have received the following information: 

 

A cougar was sighted this morning in Errington in the Ruffles Road Area  

at approximately 8:10 a.m. and heading towards Fairdowne Road. 

 

 

 

Please advise staff, parents and students to use caution in the  

above-noted area 

 

Any further sightings MUST be reported to  
the Conservation Office at 1-877-952-7277 

as well as to the office of the Superintendent of Schools. 

 

 

If you distribute this information to your school community,  

please ensure that you include the location and date(s) of the sighting  

 
  

 
 
Karin Hergt 
    
Executive Assistant   
 
 


